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1) COLLEGE PENSION PLAN
TEACHERS' PENSION PLAN

Copies of brochures on these plans are fresh Off the press and
are on their way to us. On arrival, copies will be put in the

mail boxes.,

It is probable that most of you are on the College Plan, but
same of you have been teaching for a number of years so may
still be on thé Teachers' Plan. I think that there is a mowve
afoot to put all college instructors on the College Plan.

Please, if you are interested, compare the Plans and return the

brochure you do not require to Mrs, Moutter, our Office Manager.
R:P:Cs

2)  TEACHING ADULTS - A WORKSHOP FOR BEGINNING INSTRUCTORS

Your attention is directed to a workshop in this area to be given
at B.C.I.T. on Friday, Saturday and Sunday, November 7, 8 and 9.
Information sheets are posted. Your Division Chairman also has

copies.

For those of you who are well educated in your discipline but

are still light on professional training, this workshop would

appear to be time and money ($25.00) well spent. Reports on

previous workshops of this type have been very favourable.
R.F.C.

Ring Edtward Campus







3)

1975 =76 V.V.I. WALL CALENDARS

There are "two bags full" of these calendars in the mail box
area., Please take copies for your own use. The topic this
year is Vancouver at the turn of the century. The calendars
themselves are good examples of work turned out by the Graphic

Arts Department of V.V.I.
R.F.C.

JAKE McINNIS

Those who attended the College Council meeting on Thursday will
have been relieved to see Jake back in harness so soon after his
accident. It is rare that one sees a person so dedicated to the
responsibilities of his job that he turns up in casts so soon

after such a bad accident.

We feel that such devotion to duty can be an inspiration to all
of us and trust that the pressures of work will not delay Jake's

final recovery.
Jake also sent us the following "Thank You" note:

"Thank you for your good wishes and the beautiful
plant. It was yellow mums, the really huge ones.
I hope it will transplant to the garden in the
Spring."

Jake
R.F.C.






5)

6)

7)

. STAFF CHANGES

Audrey Williams, who has been with the Native Studies program
for the past two years and more recently with the Counselling
Department, is leaving us at the end of October.

Audrey started with us as a student in the B.T.S.D. programs.
After campleting B.T.S.D. Level 4 with a high academic standing,
she joined the Native Studies program as a Program Assistant

in the Assessment and Trained Family Aide Programs.

In addition to an excellent job in these two programs, Audrey
assumed other responsibilities, including the organization of
two Native Studies Workshops which drew Native Indian delegates

fraom across B.C. and the Yukon.

We wish you well, Audrey.
D.G.

NEW POSTINGS

Your attention is drawn to the posting for BTSD Instructors on

the notice boards.

Vacancy — PROVINCIAL TECHNICAL DIRECTOR : See posting on
Faculty Bulletin Board.

LIMERICK OF THE WEEK

There's a Greek gal around named Elaini,
Who'll give you a lift, not a pain-y.
With ever a smile,

She has her own "style",

And at teaching, she sure is no trainee!
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